Minutes February 8, 2006
Board of Public Works and Safety

The Board of Public Works and Safety met for a regular meeting, Wednesday, February 1, 2006,
at 5:00 p.m., in the City Chambers, 3™ floor, City Building, Logansport, Indiana.

Silent Roll Call was taken. Those present were Mayor Fincher, & Joe Casalini. City Attorney
Burns was present.

Others present Building Commissioner Hostetler, Code Enforcer Officer Hileman and Fire Chief
McMinn,

Media: Kara Bless, Dave Kitchell, Pharos Tribune & Jeff Smith, WSAL.
Public: Andrew Wallace.

Minutes from February 1, 2006, accepted as presented on a vote of 2-0.
Claims of $167,917.95 were approved 2-0.

Old Business; -0-
New Business:

% Code Enforcer Officer Hileman presented her weekly report. This report was accepted on a
vote of 2-0.

% Building Commissioner Hostetler presented his weekly report. His department has
collected $143.00 in various fees during the past week. Property owned by Alice
Lincoln, located at 1306 Lobelia Street was declared an unsafe structure. It is judged
dangerous as a fire hazard and a hazard to public safety. Ten inspections were
completed by Mr. Hostetler, Deputy Mayor Klinck, and Stan Williams, Planning
Director. 118 Eel River Ave has been sold. This report and recommendations were
accepted as presented on a vote of 2-0.

% Fire Chief McMinn presented the Fire Department’s January report.

% ArvinMeritor’s request to install ten groundwater monitoring wells within the City of
Logansport right-of-way along East Miami and North Wall Streets south of
Matthew-Warren plant #2 was granted on a vote of 2-0. Andrew Wallace, ERM
consultant for ArvinMeritor, was present to answer questions. There has been a
contamination problem that needs to be addressed. Mayor Fincher requested of Mr.
Wallace to check with Street Commissioner Don Crain on where other test wells are
located and not to duplicate drilling sites. Work will begin during the week of
February 13" with expectation of finishing within three days.

% A dumpster request from Nohemi Rennewanz, 1721 Spear Street, from F ebruary 6"
through February 20" was granted on a vote of 2-0.

There being no other business before The Board of Public Works and Safety.
Adjournment: 5:13 p.m.
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